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RE: Upcoming Medicare Eligibility 
 
Dear Patient, 

 
Aspen Family Care feels privileged to be providing health care for you and your family. As part of assuring your 
future health, we would like you to be aware of our status as a Medicare provider. 

 
Currently Aspen Family Care is NOT contracted with Medicare Part B (Original Medicare) to provide any medical 
services. 

 
Based upon Medicare eligibility criteria, you are or will soon be eligible for Medicare. A change to a new medical 
care provider and/or insurance policy can take time, and we would like to help assist you in the process. We are 
pleased to report that we are in network with limited Medicare Advantage Plans and hope to continue providing 
care for you. 
 
Upon eligibility, you will have the following options: 

 
1. To continue receiving medical services at Aspen Family Care, select one of the following Medicare 

Advantage Plans: Anthem BCBS, Humana or UnitedHealthcare. 
 

2. If you are currently employed, you can choose to accept Medicare Part A (hospital services) and 
potentially waive Medicare Part B (outpatient services) Under this option, Aspen Family Care would 
be able to continue to provide medical services for you. 

 
3. If you accept Medicare Parts A and B or a Medicare Supplemental Plan, Aspen Family Care cannot 

provide medical services for you. 
 

This is a very important decision. We highly recommend before declining any health coverage that you consult 
with a Medicare insurance broker to make sure you are fully aware of implications and future options regarding 
your healthcare. 

 
If you need help choosing a plan that is best for you, we have had positive feedback on an insurance broker at 
City Insurance Group, her name is Sharie Rutherford. She can be reached at 303.601.7264. Website: 
www.cityinsurancegroup.com 

 
We hope that we can continue to provide services for you in the future. Please feel free to contact our Billing 
Department at 303.476.6948 with any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

  Aspen Family Care 


